
Dear Campus Community,  
  
Based on a local rise in COVID-19 cases, Chaffey College will be reinstating its mandatory face covering 
policy for all students, faculty and staff regardless of vaccination status effective June 28 through July 
29.  
  
District-approved face coverings (three-ply, K- or N-95 masks) are required to be worn when interacting 
with the public and when inside any Chaffey College facility or District-affiliated worksite except when 
working alone in one’s own office.  
  
Faculty will be provided with a classroom resource guide by Monday June 27.  
  
Our goal is to remain proactive and combat the spread of the virus. We will continue to monitor cases 
throughout July and will follow-up with future direction before July 29. If you need additional 
information, please contact your supervisor.  
  
Thank you for your continued support and cooperation.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Henry D. Shannon, Ph.D. 
Superintendent/President  
 
Lisa Bailey 
Associate Superintendent of Business Services and Economic Development 
 
Laura Hope 
Associate Superintendent of Instruction & Institutional Effectiveness  
 
Alisha Rosas 
Associate Superintendent of Student Services and Strategic Communications  
 
Troy Ament 
Interim Vice President of Administrative Services and Emergency Operations 
Executive Director, Construction & Facilities  
 


